Village Hall Report 2021/22

In 2019/2020 we managed a profit of £2029, but following the difficulties of covid we had a loss to report to our AGM in February of £2306. Essential electrical works had cost us £2380 to comply with recent regulations and change the lights to more environmentally friendly ones.

Most groups have returned to hall use but we have do have spaces most Thursdays and Fridays.

The Maintenance Plan for this year includes roof repairs, floor repairs and washing the outside. Then we can repair the render where required and consider painting if funds permit.

Due to the increases in utility costs we have had to increase our hourly rates. This is the first time in many years. We are still a very reasonable location for events.

